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Title: North London Waste Plan 
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authorised by:  Helen Fisher, Director, Housing Regeneration and Planning 
 
Lead Officer: Matthew Patterson 
 
Ward(s) affected: All 
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Non Key Decision: Key 
 
 
1. Describe the issue under consideration 
 

The seven North London Boroughs of Barnet, Camden, Enfield, Hackney, 
Haringey, Islington and Waltham Forest (“the North London Boroughs”) are 
working together to produce the North London Waste Plan („NLWP‟).   The 
NLWP will cover the period 2017 to 2035 and, once adopted, it will form part of 
the statutory Development Plan for these areas.   

  
The purpose of the NLWP is firstly to ensure there will be adequate provision of 
suitable land to accommodate waste management facilities of the right type, in 
the right place and at the right time up to 2035 to manage waste generated in 
North London; and secondly to provide policies against which planning 
applications for waste development will be assessed, alongside other relevant 
planning policies/guidance.   

 
2. Recommendations  
 
2.1 That Regulatory Committee notes the contents of the North London Waste Plan 

and Associated documented in the appendices and puts forward any comments it 

may have for consideration at Cabinet. 

 

 


